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 1st Knottingley Rainbows, 
Brownies and Guides 

 
 
What a wonderful time the girls had at Gulliver’s Valley. They slept 
over and for some girls it was their first sleepover. They all did very 
well, their behaviour was excellent, they had lots of fun, worked 
well together, made new friends and had new experiences. The 
girls created music drumming, had animal encounters and enjoyed 
some exciting 
rides. There 
were about 120 
of us altogether 
sharing the 
experience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our first meeting this half term was arranged by one of our Guides 
and it was all about Space; finding out about the planets and 

designing aliens. We all thanked 
Heidi for arranging such a great 
evening. 
 
The girls are following the Know 
Myself theme this term and they 
started it off by looking at family 
trees, going on a walk to explore 
local history and thought about 

Human Rights. 


